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Superintendent’s	Corner:	
	
	
As	our	first	day	of	school	quickly	approaches,	I	wanted	to	share	some	information	about	some	
exciting	changes	for	our	school	community.		Earlier	in	August,	all	district	parents	received	a	
letter	with	instructions	on	how	to	complete	our	yearly	paperwork	to	start	our	school	year.		The	
instructions	included	an	access	code	that	is	unique	to	their	student.	After	linking	students	to	
the	parent	accounts,	this	portal	will	eliminate	the	piles	and	piles	of	paper	we	traditional	send	
home	at	the	start	of	every	school	year.		In	addition,	this	portal	will	become	the	first	stop	on	
staying	up	to	date	on	all	the	events	and	information	for	our	school	district.		The	parent	portal	is	
synced	with	our	school’s	website,	activity	calendar,	and	Progressbook,	our	district’s	new	on-line	
gradebook	feature.		Now	parents,	with	a	single	login,	can	check	in	on	their	student’s	grades,	
news,	as	well	as,	update	phone	numbers,	addresses,	and	other	contact	information.		To	assist	
our	parents	in	transitioning	to	this	platform,	we	will	have	staff	on	hand	during	our	Student	
Orientation	Night.		Located	in	the	Elementary	Computer	Lab,	staff	will	be	able	to	help	parents	
create	accounts,	link	students,	and	fill	out	the	information.	
	
Families	that	are	new	to	our	district	will	follow	a	similar	on-line	process	to	register	new	
students	to	our	district.		This	will	result	in	a	more	efficient	and	accurate	process	in	welcoming	
new	students	to	our	school.	
	
In	case	you	haven’t	heard,	our	preschool	is	also	expanding.		In	previous	years,	we’ve	only	been	
able	to	work	with	46	preschoolers.		This	year	our	enrollment	is	pushing	70!		This	is	very	exciting	
as	we	provide	a	strong	educational	foundation	for	our	youngest	learners.	
	
Although	these	are	only	two	of	the	programs	or	improvement	that	that	we	are	developing	for	
the	start	of	the	new	year,	they	do	represent	our	district’s	dedication	to	improving	the	
educational	experience	for	your	student.	
	
Until	Next	Time,		
GO	WILDCATS!!!!!	
	


